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BROWARD COUNTY 
North Area Advisory Council Steering General Meeting 

 

 

LOCATION: Monarch High School 
 

 Meeting Date:  9/20/2018 
 

 

Committee Members: See attendance sheet 
 
Guest: See attendance sheet 

 

  

Item Discussion Action & Follow-up 

Item #I 
Welcome  

• Meeting called to order at 6:40pm 
 

  

Item #2 
Recognition of  
Special Guests 

• Robin Bartleman and Lori Alhadeff were in attendance  

Item #3 
Minutes 

• The May and the August minutes were handed out with the approvals 
being tabled 

 

Item #4 
DAC Positions 

• All DAC positions must complete the required compliance training 
prior to October meeting 

• Contact Jeff Bold if you are interested in 
serving for a DAC position 

Item #5 
2019 Calendar Proposal 

• We are accepting feedback on the two calendar proposals • Submit all calendar comments back to NAA 

Item #6 
Mike Dorn 

Safe Haven International 
 Executive Director 

and Bob Hutchinson 
Director of Security 

Assessments 

• The process to evaluate all 234 schools in the district has been 
intensive 

• Phase 1 has been completed; The School Board and the public have 
been provided with an 85 page findings report 

• The School Board has been advised to not be reactive by 
implementing metal detectors or ballistic film 

• The District needs to utilize money wisely; Suggestion was to 
concentrate on upgrading school cameras 

• Ultimate goal is to have one hub for all schools with a 24 hour call 
center with security cameras being monitored 24/7; This would 
enable enhanced communication with law enforcement 

• Phase 2 was stated the week of 9/17 and consists of speaking with 
law enforcement, students and staff to identify how to prepare for 
codes (Red, Black and Yellow) 

• There will be focus on student behaviors, mental health and suicide 
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prevention 

Item #7 
Open Discussion 

• Utilizing grants to fund school improvements 

• Bartleman and Alhadeff noted that they are looking into what 
happened at Coral Springs High School and Forest Glen Middle 
School as their single point of entry projects were started last year 
with construction coming to a complete stop 

 

Item #8 
New Business  

• All volunteers were encouraged to be patient; There is still a back-log 
of volunteers in the system 

 

Item #9 
Adjourned 

• Meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm  

 
Respectfully Submitted by: 

Cindy Martin, Recording Secretary  


